
To all the members of the Millennium Diggers: 

 

 

Christmas Greetings 
****************************************************** 

From Wes, your new Millennium Diggers President: 

“I’d like to wish everyone a Merry Christmas! We are back in the Fellowship Hall of the Church for our 

meetings. Our meetings will now be on the fourth WEDNESDAY of each month and our next meeting 

is Wednesday, December 27
th
, at 7:00pm. Hope to see you there! Have a safe and Happy Holiday!” 

 

 


